
Division for Student Affairs  

P.O. Box 519; MS 1100   Prairie View, Texas 77446 

Phone (936) 261-2130    Fax (936) 261-2139

MEMORANDUM 

TO: PVAMU Students 

FROM: Timothy Sams 

Vice President for Student Affairs 

DATE: July 30, 2020 

RE: Required COVID-19 Certification Training 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

As you prepare to return to school on August 24 for coursework, I write to alert you to a condition 

for your return. All students registered for fall classes, whether online, hybrid, or fully in class, 

are required to complete the Student COVID-19 Certification training. Students failing to 

complete the training before August 20 will have a conduct hold placed on their record. The 

hold will remain until the course is completed.  

If you do not have the hold removed you: 

 will not be able to register;

 will be unable to make any modifications to your current schedule;

 will not be able to receive a transcript; and

 will be deemed not in good standing with the University.

I encourage you to take the training right now to prevent any unnecessary interruption. The link to 

the training is, https://launch.comevo.com/pvamu/1863. 

Have a safe ending to your summer.  We will see you next month. 

cc: Steve Ransom 

AVP for Student Affairs and Dean of Students 

https://launch.comevo.com/pvamu/1863

